
   

 

January 23, 2019 

File:  OSY-18 

2019-16 
 

 

OPENSKIES UPDATE 
 

 

Sisters and Brothers: 

 

While we have been able to reach an agreement in principle regarding your severance 

package, we are still finalizing the agreement and appreciate your patience. We have been 

in constant contact with the Company for the last weeks in trying to finalize the agreement 

because we understand you do need to be able to plan for your future. We are hoping to 

have another update for you within the next day or two. 

Thank you again for your patience. 

In solidarity, 

     

 

 
     Sara Gonzales 
     GENERAL CHAIR 

SG/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 DL 142 E-Board 
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